An Invitation to Thank Dr. Richard Bushman

By: Allen Wyatt
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    The Maxwell Institute is hosting a colloquium for Richard Bushman this summer (more information may be found here). As part of that colloquium, the Maxwell Institute will present a Book of Gratitude consisting of letters sent for inclusion in that book. If Dr. Bushman’s work has inspired you, you are invited to send along your thanks for possible inclusion in this Book of Gratitude. For instructions on how you may contribute to this wonderful effort, click here.
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